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Three Chiefs at Iroquois Caucus 
 
For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawá:ke – 10, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2005) Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawá:ke (MCK) Chiefs Keith Myiow, Martin Leborgne and Tiorahkwathe 
Gilbert are scheduled to attend a meeting of the Iroquois Caucus being held at 
Six Nations on Wednesday and Thursday (11 and 12, Onerahtohkó:wa/May).  
 
This is the third Caucus meeting to be held this year. Agenda items include 
discussions on tobacco issues, hunting & fishing rights, border crossing & 
passports and taxation.  
 
The Iroquois Caucus was created as a forum to discuss issues common to the 
Iroquoian communities. The Caucus first met officially at Tyendinaga in January. 
Participating or invited communities include Akwesasne, Kahnawá:ke, 
Kanesatake, Oneida (Ontario),Tyendinaga and Wahta.  
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